
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Colleague:  

 

On behalf of the Asian Pacific Society of Respirology (APSR), we thank 

you for your continuing support! We would like to inform you that the dates 

and venue of the 29th Congress of APSR has been moved to NOVEMBER 

10-13, 2025, Monday to Thursday, to be held at the SMX Convention 

Center Mall of Asia in Pasay City, Metro Manila, Philippines. The venue is 

more modern and right beside Conrad Hotel, the headquarters for the 

Congress events. We apologize for the change in date and venue, 

nevertheless, we look forward to a dynamic, innovative and meaningful 

interaction with the delegates and colleagues alike as we move forward 

together for “Solidarity in Lung Health!” 

 

Feel free to communicate with us for any concerns at 

apsr2025@philchest.org.ph and browse the website of the Congress 

https://2025.apsr.org/.   

 

Please enjoy the sights, cuisine and the well-renowned Philippine 

hospitality!  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Local Congress Committee 

29th Congress of the Asian Pacific Society of Respirology 

Event Schedule  

and Venue Change! 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
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